Good Afternoon,

I am excited to share that the High School will be implementing the Raptor Visitor Management System beginning on May 6. All of our elementary schools have already made this transition and Cosgrove Middle School will in the very near future.  As you know, we have been working with the district, faculty and parents within our community in an effort to continuously improve the safety and security of our buildings and students.  While I am very proud of the steps we have taken together, I can also say with confidence that this new system will allow us to take significant strides in our ability to safely and efficiently manage all visitors to the building.  Please remember to have your state issued identification with you when your visit the school.  This will be scanned into the Raptor system and an ID badge will be created for your visit during this process.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.  All the best.  Sean


Sean McCabe
Principal
Spencerport High School
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